From: Ronnie Romero

To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: UM 1930 supporting Neighborhood Power community solar projects
Date: Friday, May 1, 2020 11:31:12 AM

Dear Oregon Utility Commission,

I am a electrician with Shaw West Electrical Contractors. A majority of my work is done
inside of PGE jurisdictions.

I am supportive of renewable energy efforts and | believe it is good for both our environment
and our local economy.

This email is a request for approval of Neighborhood Powers projects so that my company, my
family, and myself are able to participate in the access to renewable energy programs.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ronald Romero

Electrician

(510)-586-4202
Ronniejames1187@gmail.com

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
may have originated outside of PUC.***
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